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PRESS RELEASE
The Government of the State of Punjab (India) is hosting the Second Progressive Punjab Investors Summit at Indian School of Business, SAS Nagar, Mohali on 28--29 October 2015. This summit will focus on Agro and Food Processing, Life Sciences, Healthcare, Manufacturing, Education, IT, Renewable Energy and Tourism. In its efforts to attract investment, the Government of Punjab has taken rapid strides in improving infrastructure, up-skilling workforce and sector specific initiatives. A single window clearance system-INVEST PUNJAB- has been created for all regulatory and fiscal incentive related approvals.
  	All those who are interested may please browse www.progressivepunjab.gov.in for the complete details including process of registration. 
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